Dear Parent/Carer,

Our school will be taking part in the S.A.F.E. (Substance Awareness For Everyone) project.  

The SAFE course has been designed to support pupils in their move from primary to secondary education. It has been designed in partnership with the All Wales School Liaison Core Programme (Police), ESIS, Primary Head teachers and pupils. 

SAFE is a 6 week course delivered by teachers and School Community Police Officers.
The course examines a number of different aspects of substance misuse and community safety including:  legal and illegal drugs; alcohol; anti-social behaviour and Internet safety.

When the SAFE course has been completed, we will contact you again to invite you to attend a SAFE Celebration. Pupils will be able to celebrate what they have learned and be awarded with a SAFE course certificate. 

The event will be held at the comprehensive school the pupils are due to attend next year.  
If you would like any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully,

Head teacher
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